
MCCC - Security Incident 
Date: 13 Dec 2017 
Time: 10:00 AM 
Reporting Officer: kwerner 
Subject:: Other 
Location: N/E corner of Main Campus 
 
Witness:  
Victim:  
Complainant: MCCC 
Suspect:  
 
Narrative: 
Trespassing on MCCC property 
 
Officer was recently advised that some “No Trespassing” signs that had been posted in the 
woodlot on the north/east corner of the main campus property, are actually on campus property. 
He was also advised by the Grounds Crew that there were indications that someone had been 
hunting on the north side of these signs on campus property. Upon researching the plat map of 
campus, it indicates the north side woodlot is campus property up to the tilled field. 
  
On 12/13/17 Officer proceeded to the location with the Grounds Crew and the majority of the 
signs were removed by us. There was some deer bait on the ground and a plastic pipe style, corn 
feeder hanging on a tree. Officer removed the feeder and left a note on the tree advising the 
hunter that he can retrieve the feeder by coming to the MCCC Security office. 
 
Officer contacted the owner of the farm property on the north side of campus. Owner advised 
that he had given permission to hunt his portion of the property to a subject that lives in the 
Carrington subdivision next door. He was very apologetic that the subject had trespassed on 
MCCC property and advised that he would let him know that Security has his feeder. 
 
Prior to writing this report, Officer received a call from the property owner who again apologized 
for the incident and advised that he had contacted the hunter and revoked his hunting privileges. 
If the hunter should come to recover his feeder it is located against the far south wall in the 
maintenance storage garage due east of the Mechanics garage. 
 
 


